
From: ODDI, Peter (McAsphalt) <poddi@mcasphalt.com>  
Sent: June 27, 2023 9:25 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: MACDONALD, Mike (McAsphalt) <mmacdonald@mcasphalt.com>; Sara Yonson 
<syonson@hopaports.ca> 
Subject: Stormwater Funding Review 
 
Attached is a letter submitted to the General Issues Committee from HOPA 
regarding  “GIC June 28, 2023, Item 7.2 - Stormwater Funding Review - 
FCS22043(b)”.   McAsphalt Industries Limited is a tenant on Port land that is affected 
by this proposed change in Stormwater Charge.  We do not have any access to City 
Storm Water infrastructure on our property and are fully supportive of HOPA’s position 
on this matter. 
 
Thanks 
 
 

  

 

 

Peter Oddi, P.Eng. 

Regional Operations Manager, Central 

T: +1 (905) 544-5646 x542 

M:+1 (905) 979-3740 

F: +1 (905) 549-9430 

McASPHALT INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

180 Pier 24 Gateway, Hamilton, ON L8H 0A3  

www.mcasphalt.com 

       

This e-mail message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 

addressed. It is confidential and subject to copyright and may be legally 

privileged. Any unauthorized review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you 

have received this in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies 

of the e-mail together, with any attachments. 
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